
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All corporations that intend to apply for an 

Increase in Authorized Capital Stock at the 

Iloilo Extension Office and whose application 

need to be approved by 31 December 

2022 are encouraged to file the same on 

or before 30 November 2022 to ensure the 

processing and approval of said 

applications within the year (if compliant 

with all documentary requirements).  

 

For the information and guidance of the 

public. 


